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What is the Wednesday Wisdom Series?  
The Wednesday Wisdom Series consists of a 9-week series focused on sharing 

opportunities for learning and discovery that can help your business face today’s business 

environment and prepare for future growth. We want to reassure the accountants and 

small business community that we are here for them during these uncertain times.  

 

When is Wednesday Wisdom?  
The Wednesday Wisdom series will take place starting April 21, 2021 at 2:00 pm EST with 

a pre-series webinar. Part 1 of the series will then take place at 2:00 pm EST on 

Wednesday May 5,12, 19 and 26th. Part 2 of the series will take place at 2:00 pm EST on 

July 7, 14, 21 and 28. 

Where will Wednesday Wisdom take place?  
Wednesday Wisdom will be a virtual webinar event. Join us from the comfort of your 

home, office, or jobsite. Visit the event website for more information. 

Who should attend Wednesday Wisdom? 
Those exploring our small business solutions and current Sage customers will find value 

in attending Wednesday Wisdom. 

 

When will the agenda be available? 
A full agenda will be available when registration opens on March 24, 2021. Visit the event 

website for more information. 

When will registration open?  
Registration will open on March 24, 2021. 

How much is registration?  
Registration is complimentary. 

 

Still have questions? 
Email our field event marketing team at naevents@sage.com with any questions. 

 
Where can I learn more about Wednesday Wisdom?  
Please visit the event website for more information.   
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